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In an effort to advocate for greater broadband access across the state, the WLA Advocacy 

Committee encourages members to both take and share the State’s Broadband Access and Speed 

Survey with their communities. Reliable, high-speed broadband is critical for increasing equity of 

access to educational opportunities and economic stability. This 1-minute survey assists the State 

Broadband Office in identifying gaps in high-speed internet service and infrastructure needs. This 

information is critical in advancing the goal of universal broadband access in the state by 2024. 

Also, be sure to check out the office’s Drive-in WiFi Hotspots Location Finder to quickly find free 

WiFi access across the state. 

Have advocacy questions? Check out our Advocacy Resources page, or contact the Advocacy 

Committee. 
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